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Public Comment Notice – Home and Community Based Services Waiver 

 
February 14, 2017 
 
The State of Illinois seeks public input into the renewal of the following Home and Community 
Based Services (HCBS) Waiver operated under the Illinois Department of Human Services – 
Division of Rehabilitation Services (DHS-DRS): 
 

• HCBS Waiver for Persons with Traumatic Brain Injury - #0329. 
 
Interested individuals may view the Waiver via one of the following methods: 
 

1. Electronically through the HFS website at: 
https://www.illinois.gov/hfs/MedicalClients/HCBS/Pages/default.aspx 
 

2. Hard copy available at one of the HFS offices located at: 
Healthcare and Family Services  Healthcare and Family Services 
201 South Grand Avenue East  401 South Clinton 
Springfield, IL 62763    Chicago, IL 60607 
 

3. This notice may be viewed at the DHS local offices (except in Cook County).  In 
Cook County, the notice may be reviewed at the Office of the Director, Illinois 
Department of Healthcare and Family Services, 401 South Clinton Street, 1st Floor, 
Chicago, Illinois.  Comments received regarding this notice shall be published on the 
HFS website at http://www.illinois.gov/hfs/info/legal/PublicNotices/Pages/. 

 
Individuals seeking to provide comments, may do so through March 16, 2017. 
Comments may be sent through the following methods: 
 

1. Email to HFS.HCBSWaiver@illinois.gov; or 
 

2. Written mailed to: 
 

Illinois Department of Healthcare and Family Services 
Attn: Waiver Manager 
201 South Grand Avenue East 2nd Floor 
Springfield, IL 62763 

 
Please direct any questions to the Department of Healthcare and Family Services at the 
address listed above. 
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